Cameron, Zara

Sent: 19 February 2021 16:

To: planning.hq
Subject: 20/01345/MFF — NORTH KILBRANNAN FISH FARM
Categories: Zara

To whom it may concern,

| grew up in Cour and regularly return to my childhood home to visit my mother and alongside friends and family to
enjoy the beauty of Cour Bay. Every visit home includes a trip to the beach with paddling, if not swimming for both
dogs and humans!!

| am concerned that | will be exposed to pollution from the fish farm and a harmful dose of organophosphates or
other dangerous chemicals.

| therefore strongly object to this fish farm.
In addition it does not comply with the Scotland’s National Marine Plan, which requires that
concentrations of contaminants are at levels not giving rise to pollution effects,
the coast, seas, oceans and their resources are safe to use.
decision makers should seek to mitigate impacts on the quality of designated bathing waters and areas
particularly important for immersion sports from any proposed development.

If this planning application is granted, it needs to go to a judicial review.

I implore you to carefully consider the objections for the fish farm at North Kilbrannan. There are so many
areas of Scotlands coast line that are unreachable and that would not be impacted by a fish farm. North
Kilorannan would be tragically affected. Please.

Please let me know if there is anything | can do.

| would appreciate an acknowledgment of this objection and confirmation it has been registered.

Regards
Maggie



